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General Meeting 
This month's general meeting will be held at 7:30PM , August 29th , 2018 at the 
American Legion Hall, Merwin Ave ., Woodmont. CT. 

The MSBC TITE-LINES 
Published 11 times a year by the Milford Striped Bass 
Club. P.O. Box 103, Milford, CT 06460 
All communications concerning The MSBC TITE-LINES 
should be addressed to: The MSBC TITE-LINES P.O. Box 
103, Milford , CT 06460 
Responsibil ity for contents of articles, papers, abstracts, 
etc. published herein rests entirely on the authors, not on 
the editor. 
Postmaster: Send Address change to the MSBC 
TITE-LINES, c/o MEMBERSHIP, P.O. Box 103, Milford, CT 

06460 CLUB OFFICERS FOR 2013 

President... ... Jim Pritchard 
11t VP ...... Rob Jadach 
2ndVP ......... Fred Chyeelkoe 
Treaeurer .. .. Johnny Belinda 
Recording Secretary .. Lynn Pritchard 
Corresponding Secretary and Tite-Linee Editor, 
Harry Novak 
Photographer ... .... Jellie Henman 
Fish Committee ... Graham Lapham, Brian 
Thornhill, Michael Lapuglia and Chris Powers 
Trout Derby ...... .. Shawn and Jen Lafond 
Elected Board Members ... John Nangle, Jack 
Wallace, and Miguel Morales 
lnterclub Reps. Paul Gluhanich 
and Jim Pritchard 

It's Your Newsletter! 
Remember to give Harry Novak a call if you have 
someth ing to put in the "Tite-Lines" . 

203-261-4361 or harryn321 @charter. net 
I am try ing to get the news letter out via e-mail and 
would like to get your current e-mail addresses. 

Upcoming Events 

1. MSBC General Meeting, August 29th, 
2018 , 7 :30 PM at the American Legion 
Hall, Merwin Ave . Woodmont Ct. 
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VNIW.islandpointlodge.com INC. 

PO Box 662, Douglas, MA 01516 

PO Box 1669, Petersburg, AI< 99833 
call Us @ 1-800-352-4522 

E1nail: frank@islandpointlodge.con1 
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The Fish Don't 
Stand a Chance! 

J'c'. 51 GOODSELL PT RD A 
--·•_,:·• BRANFORD, CT ~ 
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TACKLE CO. 

25 Smith Avenue 
Niantic, CT 06357 

Phone: {860) 739-7419 
Fa.x: (860) 739-9208 



President's Letter 

Its time to take a breath and reflect on the last month. We started off with our 
open sea bast\ tournament which was another great success. Hats off and 
congrats to the fishing committee for making each tournament better than the 
lastl Joe Jackson took first place with a 4.06, Kevin took second with a 3.43, 
and Bill Blotney took third with a 2.35. Shawn Lalond the porgy Calcutta with a 
3 fish combined weight of 4.20 lbs. Congratulations to all the winners an thank 
you all that came out and participated. It just keeps getting betterl 
Then we had the lnterclub Tournament. As most of you know it was a very 
tough day of fishing. Many of our teams put on a lot of miles and effort finding 
the fish. Prior to the tournament here were no fish to be found so the pressure 
was on right out of the gate. Thanks to Teddy and Vinnie locating some fish 
our boats headed to the spot and made a great effort. Every boat we have, 
fought to the finish but we came up a little short this year. We took second 
place. It was \great effort and another tournament to be proud of. Our team 
put us near the top spot late in the day. We just ran out of time. 
Congratulations and thank you all that went out. gave your best effort and 
again kept us in a position to be proud of. Congratulations to Valley Yacht 
Club for thelr Urst-place wln. They fished well and come out on top. We had a 
chance to spend some time with members of their team. They are a great 
group of fishermen and did a great job. 
Then this past weekend was time to relax and spend some good fun quality 
time together., Our annual picnic was again a great timet The food was great. 
the company was awesome, and it was a fantastic day of fun and relaxation 
ALL thank Paul and Kathy for opening their home to us. It is always perfect 
with the pool, the environment and the welcome that the club experiences. 
Now on to the future. We have our open blueflsh tournament coming up. Also, 
we are gearing up for our Joe Regan memorial blackfish tournament. This is 
going to be a big one so plan on getting ready. Our annual meeting this month 
is the 29th.PI~ase make your best effort to attend as we must plan these 
events and prepare for the future events coming up just around the corner. 
As always tha*"k you all that have participated in all our tournaments, events 
and meetings. We need your feedback and input in everything we dol You are 
what makes our club successfull 

FISf!t ONI Jim 



Black Ha\vk II 
PO Box46 

Niantic .. Cf 06357 

860-448-3662 

**** 
800-382-2824 

BlackHawkFishing@g~nail.cOln 
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40 BRIDGEPORT AV£.(RT1) 

MILFORD,CT 06460 
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• Stratford BaH a Tackle 
. 10761h Stratford Avenue 

Stratford, CT 06615 
(203) 377-8091 ~ 
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b Chris FuHon 
· ~--'~ Owner 

Reel & Rod Repair 
Bait & Tackle Custom Rods 

Specializing In Saltwater Fly Fishing 
Fresh & Saltwater Fly Tying Matertats 

Dulin Automotive. Inc. 
79 Bridgeport Ave 
Milford. CT 06460 

203-877-8114 



2018 lnterclub & Picnic 



2018 MSBC PICNIC 
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Lots Of Porgies 
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